
 

 

 It finally feels like Fall outside and that means we can turn 
down our air conditioners, put on our sweaters and stop feeling like 

we are melting every time we step outdoors. More importantly, Fall 

means that the Hickory Choral Society is hard at work preparing for 
our Christmas concerts, which will again be held this year at Cor-

inth Reformed United Church, the weekend of December 7th. The 

music selections this year are beautiful and inspiring, perhaps none 
more so than a recent arrangement of Angels from the Realms of 
Glory , by Dan Forrest. You probably remember that Dan Forrest 

composed Requiem for the Living, commissioned and premiered by the Hickory Choral So-

ciety for our 35 th  Anniversary, thanks to a gift from the Millholland Foundation - and now 
the most performed work of its kind in the world! Dan also composed Jubilate Deo, which 

we performed last year, and Lux, which we will perform this Spring.  

 Danõs work has always inspired me, especially certain chords and progressions that 
make me feel as though the sky is opening and I can almost see the angels. Danõs ar-

rangement of Angels from the Realms of Glory does not disappoint. In fact, the comments 

on the score say, òAs the piece unfolds, listen for the angelsõ celestial music, a light ap-

pearing to the shepherds, a sense of urgency for the journey of the wise men, and then, 
finally, a gathering of all these characters, along with ôall creationõ.ó What a great way to 

start the Christmas season, with music that connects us spiritually and emotionally re-

gardless of our particular religious beliefs.  
 We will also be singing a recent ar-

rangement of Away in the Manger, ar-

ranged by Ola Gjeilo (pronounced Yay -Lo), 

with a melody by William J. Kirkpatrick. 
There will be much more, including our 

traditional performances of Personent 
Hodie, arranged by Lara Hoggard, and O 
Come All Ye Faithful, arranged in part by 

John Rutter.  

 And, we will again be performing a 
childrenõs concert on Saturday morning, 

December 8 th, called òCookies & Carolsó ð a 

concert that is sure to delight your children 

and grandchildren and is a great event for 
the whole family. We are especially happy 

about this yearõs Christmas concerts be-

cause they signify 
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2018 -2019 Concerts  

 
Friday, December 7, 2018  8 PM  

Saturday, December 8, 2018 3 PM & 8 PM  
Sunday, December 9, 2018  3 PM  

Corinth Reformed Church  
 

Saturday, December 8, 2018  11 AM  
Childrenôs Christmas Concert 

Corinth Reformed Church  
 

Sunday, March 31, 2019  3 PM  
Location TBD  

 
Sunday, May 19, 2019  6 PM  

Under the Sails , Union Square  
Rain Date, Sunday, June 2  

A Message from President Don Mott  

Continued on page two 



 

 

News & Notes From Our Conductor  

 What a pleasure it was to have the Kontras Quartet join in our Fall 
Concert. They are truly a magnificent ensemble who is making a signifi-

cant impact everywhere they perform. We, the Hickory Choral Society, 

have been blessed to work with the first of many resident quartets over 
the  years. However, Kontras became part of the Hickory Choral Society 

family. They are so giving and the joy they bring to our ensemble has 

been fulfilling over their time here in Hickory. We were so pleased to have 

the opportunity to make music come alive with them in the Fall Con-
cert.   We wish them well as they expand and share their gift for years to 

come.  

 Now we redirect our rehearsal time in preparation for our Christmas Concerts. With 
the first performance on December 7th, concert weekend is a little later than in most 

years, the reason being the first concert is on the first Friday of December.   Hopefully, 

closer to the holiday season our selections will be even more inspiring.  
 I want  to take this opportunity to highlight something that has been an  unbelievable 

gift to the Hickory Choral Society: Corinth Reformed Church. The first performance of HCS 

was at Corinth in April of 1978. Surprisingly, we were fortunate to have a full house in the 
presentation of the  Brahms  Requiem.  In doing a little research, I found that over the past 

forty years the Choral Society has given 250 concerts at Corinth. Also, even more rehears-

als were conducted in preparation for the performances in the Church. What a gift Corinth 

is to not only the Hickory Choral Society  but to the many other programs to which they 
open their sanctuary.  

 This year marks the 150 year celebration of this Corinth Reformed Church. What a 

special time for all, both within the membership of the Church and for others who know 
and appreciate the value of such a special congregation. I cannot think of a more perfect 

setting for our Christmas Concerts over these past 40 years than being in their beautiful 

sanctuary. (That is the reason we do four performances each December. Yes, it is more 
work for the singers, but we all are lifted by the warmth and beauty there).  

 Though it's but a small token of our appreciation to Corinth, the Hickory Choral So-

ciety dedicates all of our Christmas Concerts this year to this wonderful Church and its 
congregation.   It has been a gift beyond our highest expectations. Thank you for who you 

are to all of us.  
                                                                                                   - J. Don Coleman, HCS Conductor 

the beginning of our 41 st Year. Last year was marked by celebrations, reflections on the 40 
years that Hickory Choral Society has brought music to life in this area, and completion of 

our newly renovated hall at the SALT Block. This year, we are planning for the next 40 

years, and we canõt imagine a greater group with which to share this journey than you - 

our loyal members, concert underwriters, advertisers, and patrons. Thanks for being with 
us on this journey!  

                                                                                                                                                          - Don Mott, HCS President 



 

 

News & Notes From Our Vice President  

Scenes from the after -concert reception at Market on Main  

FALL CONCERT / RECEPTION  
 The final concert of our 40th season, graciously underwritten by Wells Fargo, fea-

tured the Kontras Quartet, selected by the Western Piedmont Symphony during their 45th 

season as the quartet in residency.  The Hickory Choral Society was thrilled to welcome 
them back to perform with us in a beautiful concert including works by two of our favorite 

contemporary composers, Ola Gjeilo and Dan Forrest. This unique concert was filled with 

rich, melodious music that both inspired and stirred a passion in our souls.  Bringing life 

to each glorious piece with this group of professional and enthusiastic musicians was a 
perfect way to conclude the celebration of our 40 year history!  

 Following the concert, our patrons joined us at Market On Main for a reception hon-

oring those who have so generously supported us not only this season, but throughout 
our history.  Market on Main provided the perfect venue for patrons and singers to join to-

gether and commemorate a stellar year in the life of the Hickory Choral Society.  

 As we begin our rehearsals for the annual Christmas concerts,  performed at Cor-
inth Reformed Church, we reflect on so many of our patrons, friends and family who com-

ment, òThis concert is always the beginning of the Christmas season for me!ó  How many 

times have we heard that statement over the years?  And so it is with us, as we begin re-

hearsing the regal processional, Personent Hodie , the moving arrangement of O Come All 
Ye Faithful that has traditionally been our final piece of each Christmas concert, and new 

arrangements of the best -loved carols, the Christmas season begins for us as well.   With 

the 2018 Christmas concerts, we embark on our 41st season of performing the very best 
in choral music, offering to our community a wide variety of choral works to warm your 

hearts, challenge your minds and move your spirits !  Join with us as we begin this excit-

ing journey into the next 40 years! JUBILATE DEO!  
                                                                                                                            - Karen Whitworth, HCS Vice-President 



 

 

 One of my fondest memories as an HCS singer is looking out in the audience on the 
final performance of each Christmas concert and seeing two full rows of my family - par-

ents, sister, aunts & uncles, cousins, and later, the addition of children and grandchildren 

- gathered together, year after year,  to celebrate the beginning of the Christmas season 
with the Hickory Choral Society. The common bond that we all shared was MUSIC. For my 

parents, my sister and I, giving to the Hickory Choral Society was more than just support-

ing a valuable asset to the arts community. Our contribution was about sharing the music 

that we loved with the people we loved.  The family dynamics have changed, but the one 
common denominator that remains is the love of music and the desire to continue to give 

back to an organization that has been a part of our family for so many years.  

 Mom and I began singing with the choral society in its second season, 1979.  My sis-
ter joined the group in 1989. In 2014, my grandson sang in the childrenõs choir that ac-

companied the Choral Society in the performance of John Rutterõs Mass of the Chil-
dren .   For many years, I have had the pleasure of sharing the love of performing choral 
music with my family. I have reflected on these precious memories many times over the 

past year as the Hickory Choral Society (HCS) has celebrated the milestone of a 40 year 

history.   

 Thank you so much for your continued support of this dedicated group of volunteers 
who delight in bringing you the best in choral music each year.  Please invite those people 

that you know who are not members to join this unique family. Share with them your 

fondest memories, your most fulfilling experiences, and the joy of investing in the future of 
an organization that will unite friends and families with the common bond of music for the 

NEXT 40 years!  
                                                                                          - Karen Whitworth, HCS Vice-President 

Standing Strong for the Next 40 Years!  

Gifts that Keep on Giving    
 

Please consider including the Hickory Choral Society in your estate planning.  
 It may be a clich® but itõs true: An estate gift is a gift  

that keeps giving for generations to come  

WANT TO SING WITH US? 
 

Interested in singing with the HCS?                                                                                                                    
Auditions are held each year on the  

3rd Monday evening in May.                                                                                                     
Call our office for more information and  

to schedule your audition.  828 -322 -2210  

WANT TO BE IN THE KNOW? 
 

Would you like to receive NEWS  
from Hickory Choral Society?   

send your email address to:  

noteworthy@hickorychoralsociety.org  
 



 

 

Hickory Choral Society Membership  

MEMBERSHIP PACKAGES  
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More scenes from the after -concert reception at Market on Main  


